Appendix L - Response from WLALC
21 February 2022 & 11 March 2022

Re: Salamander Shores Modification to the DA?
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To Luke Signoretti Fri 11/03/2022 12:04 PM

(i) You forwarded this message on 11/03/2022 12:06 PM.

Hi Luke
After meeting with Peter yesterday it was great to come and visit the site and visually get an understanding of the plans.
As Traditional Owners within our Worimi Community -Murrooma are happy with the modifications of the original plan and believe that Cultural Heritage will not be impacted upon with this modification.

Thanks
Bec Young
Operations Manager



From: Jamie Merrick <jamie.merrick@worimi.org.au>
Sent: Monday, 21 February 2022 2:35 PM

To: Luke Signoretti <luke@milestonemanagement.com.au>
Subject: Worimi Groups

Hi Luke
Worimi Local Aboriginal Land Council recognises the following groups /clans to represent the Worimi area they are Nurrungee, Murrooma Inc, Maiangal and Indigenous Karuah | hope this is
the information is what you needed if you need any other info don’t hesitate to contact me

Regards,

Jamie Merrick

Snr Site Officer

Worimi Local Aboriginal Land Council

P:02 4033 8800 F:024033883%9 E:sites@worimi.org.au M: 0429 594 252

The Wonmi Locsl Aboriginal Land Council respects the privacy of individuals and stnives to comply with all sareas of the Privacy Act. The contents of this emasil are intended for the purpose of the person or persons named in either the "To" or
"CC" boxes of the email. Any person not named in these boxes in receipt of this email should immediately delete this emsil and advise the sender accordingly.
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